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Hi, I’m writing on behalf of my son Ezra who was born with a complex heart anatomy 

and a rare genetic condition called Cornelia DeLange Syndrome. We are in support 

of SB 646. My son is 3 and takes several medications, has breathing treatments, 

therapies, and constant appointments. Like many families with disabled children, we 

either sacrifice our disabled child with a non-parent caregiver, increasing the odds of 

abuse and neglect or we sacrifice our income so our child gets the absolute best care 

they can receive. My son is my absolute world, so of course, I chose him. We must 

pass SB 646 so families can continue to care for and enrich their disabled kids lives 

without living in poverty. We must support families with disabled children. This is the 

safest and most cost effective choice for the state financially and ethically.   

If you’d like to read more about my rare superstar, feel free to follow the link.  

 https://issuu.com/cdlsusa/docs/ro-t3-

2022?fbclid=IwAR35H_c0mQJEGIJss96_OzejftgOlYtCe96azxum_S7VUU-

3fNOHeVnmW9Q&mibextid=Zxz2cZ 


